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Re: CONFIDENTIAL MATERIALS 
Response to Staff Data Request regarding 1999 Local Competition Report, 
dated July 1, 1999. 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

Enclosed in response to a data request dated July 1, 1999, from the Division of 
Communications is a confidential copy of the response to Items l(e) regarding the 
number of business customers, and 3(i) regarding the assignment of NXX codes and 
numbers assigned from the NXX codes. 

The information in this response is proprietary confidential business information 
of MCI WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries (including MFS of Florida, 
WorldCom Technologies, Inc., and MCImetro Access Transmission Services, LLC), 
within the meaning of Section 364.183( l), Florida Statutes. This response contains 
extremely sensitive business information relating to competitive interests, and the public 
disclosure of this information would impair the competitive business of MCI WorldCom, 
Inc., and its operating subsidiaries. 

One copy is enclosed which highlights the information for which MCI 
WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, claims confidentiality. Two redacted 
copies are also enclosed. 

MCI WorldCom, Inc., and its operating subsidiaries, requests that this information 
be returned to them once the staff has completed its analysis. If you have any questions, 
please call at your convenience. 
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This document has been placed in 
confidential storage pending advice on 
handling from OPR staff. 


